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WQ.257/2019 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER   

BY DEPUTY R.J. WARD OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 18th JUNE 2019 

 

 

Question 
 

Will the Chief Minister advise – 

 

(a) how much has been spent across government (with a breakdown by department) on websites, cloud-

based web services and putting services online in each of the past five years; and 

 

(b) what the return on this investment has been so far, and what the projected costs and benefits are 

over the next five years? 

 

 

Answer 
 

We are unable to accurately answer this question within the timeframe available, but will follow up with 

the fullest possible answer in due course.   

 

The Modernisation and Digital team would be happy to work with Deputy Ward to share information on 

this matter. 

 

 

 

 


